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AGENCY RESPONSE MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

From: Shannon Himes, Ohio Architects Board 

Date: November 19, 2020 

Re: Architecture Regulation (OAC 4703-1-01, 4703-1-02, 4703-1-03, 4703-1- 04, 

4703-2-01, 4703-2-03, 4703-2-04, 4703-2-05, 4703-2-06, 4703-2-07, 4703-2-08, 4703- 3-

01, 4703-3-02, 4703-3-03, 4703-3-04, 4703-3-05, 4703-3-06, 4703-3-08, 4703-3-09, 

4703- 3-10, 4703-3-12, and 4703-3-13) 

 

 

The Ohio Architects Board has received the Memorandum from the Common Sense 

Initiative (CSI) office dated July 6, 2020 regarding the Board’s proposed rule package. 

Pursuant to a statutory 5-year rule review, the Board proposed a number of minor 

amendments to OAC 4703-1-01, 4703-1-02, 4703-1-03, 4703-1- 04, 4703-2-01, 4703-2-

03, 4703-2-04, 4703-2-05, 4703-2-06, 4703-2-07, 4703-2-08, 4703- 3-01, 4703-3-02, 

4703-3-03, 4703-3-04, 4703-3-05, 4703-3-06, 4703-3-08, 4703-3-09, 4703- 3-10, 4703-3-

12, and 4703-3-13. 

 

The CSI Office had no recommendations for the rule package of the Board and advised the 

Board to proceed with filing of the rules. In accordance with this conclusion, the Ohio 

Board will proceed with filing the proposed rules with the Joint Committee on Agency 

Rule Review. 
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